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November 30, 2020 
 
 

Councilmember Joe Buscaino 
Council District 15 
Via Email 
 
Michael Shull, Executive Director  
Department of Recreation and Parks  
Via email  
 
Dear Representatives, 
 
Please be advised that at a regular public meeting of the Coastal San Pedro Neighborhood Council Board 
held on November 16, 2020, the Board approved and adopted the following Resolution: 
 

Parking at Joan Milke Flores Park 
 
Whereas, people are parking dangerously along the North side of Paseo del Mar by Joan Milke Flores Park 
creating a hazard for cyclists, pedestrians, and other drivers, and 
Whereas, Point Fermin Park is completely open to public parking, 
Be It Resolved, Coastal San Pedro Neighborhood Council urges the Department of Recreation and Parks to 
reopen the Joan Milke Flores parking lot during park hours, and 
Be It Further Resolved, the Coastal San Pedro community is very concerned about these problems and 
requests the Department of Recreation and Parks to work with the community on other solutions as well. 
 
Please contact Noel Gould, Chair of the CSPNC Coastline & Parks Committee, at 310-625-1157 should you 
have any questions related to this letter. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Doug Epperhart, President 
On behalf of the Coastal San Pedro Neighborhood Council Board 
 
cc:        
randy.kelly@lacity.org 

joe.stackhouse@lacity.org 
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Secretary 
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